
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 17, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of RTA Roof Designs 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to award the contract for roofing design and construction services 
for Kennedy Elementary, Webster Elementary, and Coolidge Elementary to Roofing 
Technology Associates, LTD, Livonia, Michigan, in the amount of $117,900.00 and 
authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contract on 
behalf of the Board of Education. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Roofing Technology Associates (RTA) has successfully completed roofing design and 
construction administration for the District since 2018. The District has been satisfied  
with the work completed by RTA thus far and recommends the Board of Education 
retain RTA for the above mentioned projects. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Sinking Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
PF/ko 


